
LADIES SECTION NOTICES 9TH JUNE 
 
Below are the results for the Ayot Green Cup 
 
1st Sue Prince and Carolyn Butterworth  41 points £10 each 
2nd  Karen Ellam and Helen Hartley  37 points £8 each 
3rd Sarah Topping and Sheila Brockett  36 points £6 each 
4th Jane Howe and Jackie Phillips   36 points £5 each 
 
Taken on the back 9 from Trixie Coates and Gill Saperia 
 
So well done to Sue Prince and Carolyn Butterworth our Ayot Green Cup winners. 
 
The best 9 hole round was Isabel Holland. 
 
Well done to Irene St George for being the first medal winner of the year and winning the 
Victory Cup. She holds on to it until the last medal of the year, when it is re awarded to a 
lady. 
 
 

 
 
 
LADY CAPTAIN’S DAY ON JUNE 15TH 
 
I am looking forward to my cocktail themed Lady Captains Day.  There will be Pimms and a 
non-alcoholic cordial drink and tea and coffee and nibbles at the halfway house.  There will 
be lots of prizes and a raffle for my charity.   
 
Please put any donations upstairs in the changing room please.   
 
There should be time to change, you can use the changing rooms or change at home – 
timing is 4.30 for 5.00 – welcome drink on arrival 
 
The meal will go on your bar card for Lady Captain’s Day. 
 



JUBILEE v HARPENDEN AT HOME ON 29 JUNE 
 
Please sign up in pairs.  The list will come down on 17th June.  This will be like playing a 
friendly match.  We will try and match pairs with ladies of a similar handicap from 
Harpenden, so that if you play off 30 you will not be playing with a single handicap pairing 
from Harpenden Golf Club.  The cost will be £22. It will be added to your account.  Carolyn 
will be asking for payment of competition accounts up until the end of June soon.  We will 
then be paying in the pro shop again for competitions. 
 
INVITATION DAY 6 JULY 
 
There should be a sign up by Thursday.  Please do invite a friend from another club.  I am 
not sure of the cost yet as we are hoping to have a buffet but we still need confirmation that 
we can have one from Boris next week!!  We will be asking for payment in the usual manner 
to the Ladies Section in advance. 
 
LADY CAPTAIN’S AWAY DAY 3 AUGUST 
 
I am doing a sign up this week.  I really hope you can come.  There will be course 
maintenance at home and everyone says East Herts is a lovely course.  It will be a day event.  
Coffee and biscuits at 10 am, out to play and a late lunch.  I am putting on my sign up a 
column for special dietary needs and also for a car buddy scheme.   Please tick if you are 
driving and a location you will be leaving from.  Please also fill in the column if you are not 
happy about driving and may need a lift and we will see if we can sort everyone who would 
like to play. 
 
One last thing.  Photos are on the website of the Trophy Presentation on 25th.  If you would 
like a copy please ask Beth and she can print one off. 
 
https://ladycaptainhcgc.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


